
Deben Fields
An update on the project we are delivering for your 
local community

Hello, I’m Mike, your senior project manager and I wanted 
to share with you the latest news on the project we are 
delivering for the local community.

Here, you will find an update on what we have been doing 
over the past few months as well as how we have been 
engaging with the local community. 

I hope you find this information useful and if you have any 
questions, I would be happy to speak with you. 

October 2024

An update on your project 
oSince our last newsletter, Kier has progressed all 
areas of the site and all building structures are now 
completed. Waterproofing layers to roofs have been 
installed.

Window installations have continued, along with 
significant areas of the external brickwork cladding.

Internal fitting out works to the apartments and 
houses are now progressing with the installation of 
plasterboard and mechanical and electrical services.

Parking during construction: 
All workers will be encouraged to make use of local 
pay and display parking. Should you notice any site 
vehicles parked inconsiderately, please let us know.
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Site opening hours
08:00 - 17:00 Monday – Friday

Contact us:
We want to be considerate neighbours 
and we welcome your feedback or 
questions. Our nominated site contact 
is Emily Davies.

Email us:
Emily.davies@kier.co.uk
Simon.mower@kier.co.uk
Mike.Durrant@kier.co.uk 

Emily is our site administrator and can 
be contacted via email during normal 
work hours.

Write to us:
Kier construction
Cambridge Research Park
Waterbeach
Cambridgeshire

Call us: 01223 205 900

Thank you!

In September, we held a charity fundraiser event for 
a local charity called Level Two. Kier construction 
raised around £2.5K, to help the charity support 
young people in Felixstowe through supportive 
relationships and positive experiences, designed to 
enhance their personal and social development.

Social value

As part of our commitment to social value for this 
project, Kier construction has spent over £1 million with 
the local supply chain to date.

Site events

This month we held a CIOB and RICS visit to the site on 
9th October for local construction professionals, to 
showcase the Passivhaus development.

Supporting your local community
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